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    10th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year 13 UCAS Update 
 
The end of Year 13 is fast approaching, and at this stage in the half term I thought it would be 
helpful to provide an update on UCAS and student finance applications. 
 
Once students have received offers (or rejections) from all 5 of their applications they will 
need to make their Firm and Insurance Choices.   

 If your child receives their last decision on or before 19 May 2022, their reply date is 9 June 
2022 (except if you're using Extra to find a place). 

 If your child receives their last decision on or before 14 July 2022, your reply date is 21 July 
2022 (including Extra choices). 

Students should carefully consider their options before making this selection and talk to staff 
if they are in any doubts about what to do. 
 
Student Finance Applications 
 
Applications for student finance are now open.  The student finance website guides students 
and parents through the process. New students should apply by 20 May 2022. It’s quick and 
easy to apply online – it should only take around 30 minutes. 
 
https://studentfinance.campaign.gov.uk/ 
 

Applications can then be made online using the following website details.  
 
https://www.gov.uk/student-finance-register-login 
 
As always, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions by emailing 
info@stmarys.net.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kerry Gaulton 
Careers Leader & UCAS Coordinator  
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